
May 2025

Dear Prayer Warriors & Ministry Partners,

We are so grateful for your partnership with us in our ministry of building resilient disciples.  Thank
you for the value that you have placed on child discipleship.  It is encouraging to hear churches
and leaders in Indiana digging deep during challenging times to build lasting relationships with
children. 

Because of your partnership with us, we were able to be part of the team presenting the seminar
“Resilient Child Discipleship Training” this month. The Lord saw fit to bring 50 children’s ministry
leaders, not all who are users of Awana curriculum. It was a blessed time, and things went well
behind the scenes. We’ll share more, including pictures in next month’s newsletter. Stay tuned!  

A new Awana Club Ministry will be launched this fall, and the church signed up two weeks ago,
so they could prepare properly, get their leaders trained and hit the ground running, so to speak,
with the Fall push at their church in Northwest Indiana. Rick was privileged to meet with the two
ladies who will be leading this ministry effort, on a Saturday via Zoom call earlier this Spring. He
sent some follow up materials in the mail, and about a month or so later, they signed up! How
exciting! Now, there will be more Awana Leaders learning how to be great Awana Leaders
building resilient disciples. For successful discipleship, leaders must be loving, caring adults,
speaking into the lives of these children through godly relationships.

God has been providing some amazing gifts to this ministry. We still need to find a few more
Ministry Partners to join us in praying for and financing our ministry efforts. There have been 3 new
Ministry Partners join with us over the last 3 months! Praise God! Until next time, we are 

In His service,

Rick & Mary Glover
Indiana 

RickG@awana.org
missionary.awana.org/rick-glover
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So I will bless you as long as I live;
in your name 

I will lift up my hands.

Psalm 63:4


